
Information about PFAS 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

thank you for contacting us regarding perfluorinated and polyfluorinated chemicals (PFAS), which are 

being discussed for their potential effects on human health and the environment. We understand this 

concern and appreciate the opportunity to further inform you.  

Please be assured that di-soric GmbH is closely monitoring the issue to ensure the safety of our products 
to people and the environment. We consider this an essential part of doing business ethically and legally 

and an important element in maintaining confidence in our products.  

PFAS is a collective term for various classes of chemical substances that can range from benign (no 

significant bioaccumulation) to persistent bioaccumulative.  

Should the restriction proposal become legally binding, we are confident that our suppliers will comply 

with their information obligations and inform us if PFAS is present in the products supplied to us. 

We are currently unable to make any statements on PFAS that go beyond the substances listed in REACH 

and the POP Regulation. 

Lüdenscheid, July 20, 2023 

Best regards 

di-soric GmbH & Co. KG


